## **PASTOR'S MESSAGE**

Dear Friends,

I pray that this week is off to a great start for you! May God bless you with peace, joy and love this week!

Thanks to all who worshiped at our 9:00 am service on Sunday, and witnessed the return of DaraJoe Sweeting! The praise team sounded awesome yesterday! Many thanks and congratulations to our entire praise team for a wonderful service! If you'd like to catch up with us online, please click this <a href="LINK">LINK</a> to see yesterday's service. We also welcomed Hye-Yun Chung Bennett, a brilliant pianist. God is doing amazing things at TUMC of Jensen Beach!

I'd like to invite you all to attend the Installation Service for our new District Superintendent, Rev. Vidalis Lopez. This will be a great opporunity to meet our new DS, and to deepen our connection with other United Methodists in the Southeast District. The installation service will take place

Sunday, September 7 at 4:00 pm, at Plantation United Methodist Church 1001 NW 70th Ave, Plantation, FL 33313.

It's about an hour and a half from Trinity, so please leave plenty of time for the drive down. I'd love to have the largest group in attendance!

Great things are in store for us at Trinity this season! Dive in!

"May mercy, peace, and love be yours in abundance." - Jude Anil